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Mandating EVs is not something the government needs to be involved in. If they are a good solution people will
purchase them.

Batteries also suffer a decrease in capacity in cold weather making them less useful in cold temperatures. Also didn't
your meeting about discussing EVs get cancelled because the power was out?



